
 

SDC CONNECT 

TAKLA/SDC 

SURVEYS 

We began populating our very own 

database to store members’ valuable 

information from this survey. 

If you haven’t already, contact our 

Community Liaison Officer, Michael 

Teegee OR visit our website: 

www.sasuchan.ca/survey  

 

The survey incentive is still up as 

well! We do need to remind 

members that if you have already 

completed the survey, you do not 

need to complete it again unless you 

want to add information to your 

profile.  

 

If you have already previously 

completed the survey, you are not 

eligible to join the monthly gift card 

draw.  

October 2019 

October Operations Update 

• SDC has closed the bids for the Lovell Cove and will announce the camp 

contractor sometime at the end of October. 

• SDC has been engaged by Sun Metals to assist them in their mining exploration 

projects this winter. 

• There will be pile burning in Takla Landing for the work that was done this 

summer. We will try our best to keep the smoke away from the community. 

• Reminder that we need to use our radios and call our kilometers on the Forest 

Service Roads, it is a safety thing, especially as the winter is coming. 

 

We have started to film quick, monthly operations videos because we know how big of a 

hit video content is, so to check those out pop by our Facebook page. 

 

Environmental Technician Certificate Program 

We had announced that we were collaborating with Takla Nation to provide the 

opportunity for members to apply for this environmental technician program. 

Unfortunately, we had to postpone this training to April 20 – May 22, 2020. We have 

received tons of interest and inquiries, and if you have submitted your name, we will be 

in contact with you closer to the date of training. We apologize for this delay, but do not 

worry it is still happening! 

 

SBS Forestry Inc. 

http://www.sasuchan.ca/survey


 

 

Our partners, SBS Forestry Inc., have revamped their website and created a Facebook 

page for everyone to stay updated on their ventures. If you haven’t already, check out 

their website: www.sbsfor.com and Like their Facebook page: SBS Forestry Inc. 

Small Business Funding 

In regards to the small business funding, we are currently reviewing the process. We do 

have to ensure that members understand that the current funding we have now is 

reserved as start-up. Funds.  So, if you are succeeding with your business, you may not 

be eligible for funding.  

There are resources available for anyone looking to start their own business, a few being 

Community Futures and Aboriginal Business Development Centre, that will help you 

through the stress of writing a business plan, applying for loans/grants, etc.  

If you have any questions regarding small business start-up funds, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

 

NEXT ISSUE: 

The next newsletter will be 

distributed in January 2020. 

 

Stay updated through our Facebook 

Page and our website: 

www.sasuchan.ca  

 

CONTACT US OR 

STOP BY FOR A 

VISIT 

Phone: 236-423-0909 

Fax: 236-423-0910 

300 – 1777 3rd Avenue, Prince 

George, BC V2L-3G7  

Opportunities 

Interested in working with Sasuchan? 

Even if we have no openings, we highly encourage people to submit their cover 

letter, resume and tickets to us.  

Specifying the type of work you are seeking will help us find what you are looking 

for, whether it be with us or any other company!  

Email your documents to Caitlin Abraham: c.abraham@sasuchan.ca  

We currently do not have any trainings set in scheduled, stay tuned. 
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